## Budget Savings (Omnibus) Bill 2016 [Provisions] Submission 6

From: To:

Subject: Budget Savings (Omnibus) Bill 2016

Date: Friday, 2 September 2016 6:18:14 PM

## Dear Committee Member,

Noting that Australia was given the lowest posible rating on the environmental scale by the UN, I do not believe that this is the right time to cut the funding from the CSIRO via their involvement with ARENA.

Please consider these facts along with the economic issues associated them to come to the correct conclusion.

Cuts to the CSIRO nor the ARENA budgets are not in accordance with our democratic principles nor are they environmentally acceptable.

Regards, John Brusen